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April 24, 2021 

Early Bird Rate Ends April 30 and Delegation Requests Now Open 

Early Bird Ends Soon 

Register now for the 2021 AMO Conference to enjoy the early bird rate. 

Last year’s first-ever virtual AMO Conference was the place to be.  It was the first gathering of Ontario 
municipalities following the arrival of the COVID-19 pandemic.  Delegates were part of the most up-to-date 
discussions with government, connected with the provincial Cabinet on province-wide and local priorities, and 
came away with insights into the most pressing policy issues of 2020.  The reviews were outstanding.  The 
lessons learned will lead to an even better virtual AMO Conference in August 2021, hosted virtually by the City of 
London.  

More than a year into the pandemic, more than ever, AMO members are at the forefront of managing in 
incredibly challenging times, protecting our communities, and leading the economic recovery. 

The AMO 2021 Conference will bring these issues into focus like nothing else can.  Join municipal councils from 
every part of Ontario.  Help bring the collective influence of municipal government to bear on a future for Ontario 
that is sustainable, prosperous, and more accessible to all. 

Take a look at the amazing program that is shaping up with the issues that matter most to you.   

Check out our 2021 keynote speakers: André Picard on the future of long-term care; Sheila Watt-Cloutier on 
the social, cultural, and economic impacts of climate change; and Anthony McLean on bias, inclusion, and 
mental health. 

We are recreating the most popular new segments from 2020 – the AMO Women’s Leadership Forum and the 
Path to Economic Recovery Forum featuring the Ontario Minister of Finance. 
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Plus everything you have come to expect, including three ministers’ forums, speeches from the Premier, 
Ministers and party leaders, our amazing new partnership with TVO’s ‘The Agenda’ with Steve Paikin, and 
delegations with Cabinet Ministers on your council’s priorities are also part of this year’s AMO Conference. 

Registration is open, and early bird rates apply until April 30, 2021. To register, click here. 

Requests for AMO Conference Delegation Meetings Now Open 

Delegation meetings are a key feature of the AMO Conference. The AMO Conference provides an opportunity 
for members of your Council to meet with government ministers and officials to discuss local issues. It also 
provides an opportunity for delegations with other parties. AMO Conference delegates have until June 4th to 
register a request. 

If you have questions please send them to events@amo.on.ca
  

*Disclaimer: The Association of Municipalities of Ontario (AMO) is unable to provide any warranty regarding the accuracy or completeness of third-party submissions. Distribution of 
these items does not imply an endorsement of the views, information or services mentioned.
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